
In 2023, the Bundesverband für Objektfunk 
in Deutschland e.V. (Federal Association for 
Indoor Radio in Germany) once again hosted 
its annual specialist conference on object 
radio in Fulda/Germany. For the twelfth time, 
experts from this sector met to discuss the la-
test developments, challenges and innovative 
solutions in the field of object radio. Celsion 
Brandschutzsysteme GmbH was an active 
exhibitor from May 23 to 24.

The symposium covered a wide range of topics related to object radio. 
The focus was on:

Boris Schubert (Managing Director), Tobias Stein and Daniel Linke (Sales)

The symposium also presented an impressive selec-
tion of presentations from well-known experts in 
the field. Managing Director of Celsion Brandschutz-
systeme GmbH, Boris Schubert, once also gave 
keynote speeches. 

The symposium provided numerous opportunities 
for networking and discussions. Participants had 
the chance to share their experiences, discuss chal-
lenges and look for solutions together.
 

The exchange with partners, interested parties and 
participants was very constructive and was rounded 
off by the interesting and well-organized conference 
topics presented by the speakers.

The 12th symposium on Indoor Radio was an im-
portant event that provided valuable insights into 
the latest developments and trends in the field of 
indoor radio. The event showed that the continuous 
development of this technology is of great import-
ance for the effectiveness and safety in all areas 
of our lives. The symposium was a big success and 
made a significant contribution to raising awareness 
of the importance of indoor radio. The ideas and 
findings presented will help to further improve safe-
ty and communication in emergency situations.

Celsion Brandschutzsysteme GmbH would like to 
thank all members and interested parties who 
contacted us with questions and interest. Special 
thanks goes to Mr. Jürgen Schleicher, who provided 
us with advice and support.

Signed: Tobias Stein, Celsion Brandschutzsysteme GmbH 	                  
August 2023

Safety aspects and provisions: 

The importance of safety stan-
dards and provisions in relation 
to object radio in fire protection 
was discussed intensively in order 
to ensure effective and reliable 
communication.

Technological advances in indoor radio: 

Members and interested parties shared 
information on the latest technological 
developments in the field of indoor radio 
communication and discussed their impli-
cations for the future.

Possible applications in the case of fire:

Various areas of application of object 
radio in the fire protection sector were 
highlighted, including monitoring, com-
munication in emergency situations and 
coordination of rescue operations.
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